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June 16,1999
,

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Braidwood Station Unit 2
Facility Operating License No. NPF-77
NRC Docket No. STN 50-456

Subject: Submittal of Supplement to Licensee Event Repon 98-004

Reference:
Letter from T. J. Tulon (Comed) to Document Control Desk (U.S. NRC)
dated March 28,1998, transmitting Licensee Event Report (LER) 98-004-00

The Reference letter transmitted LER 98-004-00 in accordance with 10 CFR
50.73(a)(2)(i)(B),"Any operation or condition prohibited by the plant's Technical
Specifications." Due to on-going evaluations, LER 98-004 included a commitment to
transmit a supplemental report by June 28,1999. The enclosed document contains theg

supplement to LER 98 004 which reflects the results of the evaluations.

Ifyou have any questions regarding this subject, please contact Mr. T. W. Simpkin,
Braidwood Regulatory Assurance Manager, at (815) 458-2801, extension 2980.

Respectfully,

othy J. Tulon
ite Vice President

Braidwood Nuclear Generating Station
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Enclosure: Licensee Event Report No. 98-004-01 / h! h }'>Regional Administrator- NRC Region tilcc:

NRC Senior Resident Inspector-Braidwood Station
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